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MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: All Staff 

FROM: COVID-19 Incident Command Center 

SUBJECT:  ICC Directive 20-19 (Face Coverings Required in State Courthouses) 

DATE: 05/13/2020 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Sheriff’s Office Personnel, 

 

On 5/12/20, Santa Clara County Superior Court Presiding Judge Deborah Ryan signed the attached order, 

“General Order Regarding Face Coverings Required in Courthouses.” This order is requiring face 

coverings to work or enter the State Courthouses to be consistent with our Public Health Officer and State 

and Federal directives with a few exceptions. Please read the attached Court Order for the exact verbiage. 

 

 

For general guidance outside of State Courthouses please refer to ICC Directive 20-14 (Face Coverings).  


